## **Mackenzie Figure Skating Club**

Box 1837 Mackenzie, BC V0J 2C0 Mfsc1819@gmail.com



January 2024

To who it may concern,

The Mackenzie Figure Skating Club will be hosting a night of comedy and casino style fundraiser. This event will be occurring on February 3, 2024. The event will have comedians come to our community from out of town, followed by a casino type atmosphere with various games being played. The people that attend this fundraiser will be exchanging money for chips, which will then be used to bid on various prizes available.

I am writing to you to request a donation toward the comedy and casino night fundraiser. The money that is raised from this event will assist with the operational costs of the Mackenzie Figure Skating Club, skater incentives and skater/coach development.

We understand that the economic times currently are still struggling, and we would like to thank you in advance for your consideration in donating to the Mackenzie Figure Skating Club, as well as assisting in keeping the kids of the community active.

If you have any further questions, or are able to donate please contact Cindy Castle-Lindley at 250 981 1097. We are hoping to have the items collected by January 15, 2024

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Cindy Castle-Lindley Fundraiser Director